
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Date: 29th May, 2019 
 
To, 
The Manager 
Department of Corporate Relationship 
BSE Limited 
25th P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The Board of directors of the Company on its meeting held on today i.e 29.05.2019 has 
considered and approved: 
 

1) Standalone Audited Financial Results of the Company for the Quarter and year 
ended on 31st March, 2019. 
 

2) Audit Report by Statutory Auditors on Standalone Audited Financial Results for the 
quarter and year ended on 31st March, 2019. 
 

3) Declaration in respect of Audit Report with an unmodified opinion for the financial 
year ended 31st March, 2019 
 

4) Comment of Board in respect of “BSE letter reference LIST/COMP/Reg. 27(2) & Reg. 
17 to 21/Mar – 19/524414/37/2019-20 dated  02nd May, 2019 regarding Non-
Compliance with provision of Regulation 19 (1)/ 19 (2) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 
2019” 

  



 
 
- Board have reviewed the letter received by BSE and reply given by the company 

on that letter and comment that to submit any further reply received by BSE on 
that matter in next Board Meeting and ensure the exchange and the stakeholders 
to maintain good corporate governance practices. 
 
Further, Board has also expressed their regret for inconvenience caused to the 
exchange. 

 
The Board has also discussed the other operational, financial and administrative matters in 
details and passed the necessary resolutions.  
 
Kindly take the aforesaid information on your record and oblige. 
 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For Norris Medicines Limited 

 
(Vinay Rana) 
Company Secretary 
 


